
 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER  

09-03-20 

Friday started with a fantastic assembly from 1B about their current topic of homes and 

castles. The children talked about a dream house with an incredible games room and a 

bathroom called the rub a dub-dub room to name but a few of the amazing features! I was 

so impressed at the way the children learnt their lines, spoke clearly through the microphone 

and performed 2 wonderful songs. It was the perfect 

start to the day - thank you 1B! 

The end of Friday was equally exciting as the Worsley 

Bridge football team played a match against James Dixon 

Primary School. The boys were triumphant and came 

away with a 4:1 win! 

Congratulations go to Ola, Johnny 

and Ethen who were the goal 

scorers!  

I would like to say a very big thank 

you to our team of year 3 and year 4 cross country runners who bravely 

battled the mud and puddles at Crystal Palace on Saturday. It was an early 

start for Mr Gwilliam who helped with the preparations for the event. Mrs 

Drake and I then joined the children at 8.30am as they ran round the 2km 

course. 40 Bromley primary schools participated in this event, with over 400 

children in each race. Well done to you all and a big thank you to Mr Gwilliam 

and Mrs Drake for supporting at the event. 

Mrs Williams  
 

SAFETY AND WELL BEING 

Attendance  
As the Coronavirus continues to spread we will be taking advice from the DFE. Please ensure you 

read all communication carefully and continue to remind children of the importance of 

coughing/sneezing into their elbows or a tissue and to wash hands regularly and thoroughly.  

Whole school attendance stands at 95.3*% Congratulations to 5B for being the class with the 

highest attendance you may add 3 ping pong balls to your jar. 

RW 89.6% RB 97.8 % RP 96.4% 

1W 96.7% 

 

1B 98.0% 

2W 97.2% 2B 91.6% 

3W 96.4% 3B 96.8% 

4W 93.0% 4B 95.4% 

5W 94.3% 5B 99.1% 

6W 95.8% 6B 91.9% 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL NOTICES 

Dates for the diary 

09-03-20 STEM week 31-03-20 Year 3 and 4 Spring Performance 

10-03-20 Y5 visit Greenwich Observatory 02-04-20 Y2 Heroes Award Ceremony 

13-03-20 3.30pm PTFA Book Sale  03-04-20 Easter Egg Hunt 

17-20-03-20 Y6 School Journey 03-04-20 End of Spring Term 

27-03-20 Spring Concert  20-04-20 Return to school  

20-03-20 PTFA Mother’s Day Plant Sale 24-04-20 PTFA Bake Sale 

REMINDER-JTA Comic Strip Competition 

Our JTAs continue to work hard to promote safe travel to school. This term’s 

competition could see the winner receive a Glades voucher to enjoy spending 

as well as scooter pod for school. All your child has to do is to create a comic 

strip about a journey to school. The focus of course should be how to stay safe! 

Entry forms can be collected from Mrs Rose, Polly or Isobel in year 6 and 

should be handed in by Friday 20th March. 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Families Together 

Our next session is to be on Thursday 12th March when we 

continue with an Old Testament prophet, Daniel, and the 

way God came to the Rescue!    

After the Welcome Café at 3.45pm the games and activities 

will be part of the story, of course, finishing at 6pm after a 

meal together. The price remains £2.50 

At the end of your school holiday, the session just before 

Easter will be during the morning of Maundy Thursday on 

the 9th April at 10.30am to 12.30pm with the invitation to 

“bring your own picnic”. Of course the activities for the 

Easter session will be different because we will be celebrating Easter. We hope to see you there. 

St Paul’s Team 

BATTERSEA DOGS HOME-a thank you 

Hi Rania,  

Thank you so much for supporting Battersea by donating £56.65 as part of Worsley Bridge Primary School. I can’t tell 

you how much we appreciate your thinking of the dogs and cats here at Battersea. 

 With your support, we can continue to be here for every dog cat by providing shelter, medical treatment, treats and 

toys to the thousands of animals that arrive here in desperate need of our help. 
If any of these details are incorrect, please contact our Supporter Services Team as soon as possible on Freephone 

0300 3231 216 (Monday to Friday, between 9am and 5pm) or email us at fundraising@battersea.org.uk and quote 

reference WEB00065230. 

Thank you so much again for your support! 

Best wishes, 

Nickie Mann Gordon 

Supporter Services Manager 
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